
Hey Gators,
The annual Welcome to the Gatorhood tradition returns on August 9th at 3 pm! The Charlotte Gator Club invites all Gators to join us at Clutch Kitchen & Pour House (601 S Cedar St, Charlotte, NC 28202).
All Gators are welcome at this event, and it is open to University of Florida alums, current students, and incoming freshmen.
Reconnect with the Gator community, welcome new students to the Swamp family, and enjoy a casual afternoon of Gator spirit.
Food and drinks will be available for purchase, and the club will provide free Gator swag.
Mark yourself as "Going" on Facebook and help us spread the word:
Facebook Event Link
More details and RSVP here:
Event Page
We look forward to seeing you there! Go Gators!

